




From: @cefic.be> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:38 AM
To:  (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
< @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @cefic.be>
Subject: RE: request for a phone call with Ms Helena Braun on chemical
recycling
Dear 
Further to the exchange below, is it possible to already plan a date
towards the end of August? 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards, 

Tel +32 
@cefic.be

www.cefic.org

European Chemical Industry Council - Cefic aisbl
Rue Belliard 40, bte 15 – 1040 Brussels
www.cefic.org

@Cefic

EU Transparency Register n° 64879142323-90

From: @cefic.be> 
Sent: Wednesday, 8 July 2020 5:46 PM
To: @ec.europa.eu
Cc: @ec.europa.eu; @cefic.be>
Subject: RE: request for a phone call with Ms Helena Braun on chemical
recycling
Hi 
Fully understand.
I am working all of August. Would it be possible to already plan a date?

will contact you.
Kind regards

Tel. +32 
Mobile +32 
Email: @cefic.be

European Chemical Industry Council - Cefic aisbl
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